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RAIN, RAIN, GO AWAY: SUBARU OF AMERICA ONE OF FIRST COMPANIES IN NEW JERSEY TO

INSTALL RAIN GARDENS TO HELP IMPROVE RIVER WATER QUALITY

- Rain Gardens Will Reduce Runoff into Streams and Rivers  

Cherry Hill, N.J., Oct 13, 2011  -  As the growing importance of storm water management is underscored by recent

flooding throughout the northeast United States, Subaru of America announces the installation of two rain gardens, the

first of which will be installed on October 13 at the company's headquarters in Cherry Hill, and the second one later this

fall at the company's Pennsauken, NJ office. These two rain gardens will help reduce runoff, including nutrients and

pollutants, into surrounding rivers and streams, such as the Cooper River that runs along the edge of the Subaru

headquarters grounds. Subaru worked in partnership with the Camden County Soil Conservation District and the

Rutgers Cooperative Extension of Rutgers University to install the rain gardens.

Rain gardens are shallow depressions in lawns and fields that collect rainwater, which then percolates down through

layers of rock, gravel or other drainage. The gardens are landscaped with native plants, which beautifies the area and

helps minimize maintenance. While rain gardens are becoming more common in new construction, the Subaru rain

gardens are some of the first in New Jersey to be retrofitted to corporate grounds.

"Subaru is pleased to be among the first companies in New Jersey to retrofit a rain garden – or two – at our corporate

buildings," notes Tom Doll, executive vice president and chief operating officer, Subaru of America, Inc. "The rain

gardens will certainly benefit the streams and rivers around those buildings, but just as importantly, they'll help educate

our employees, our corporate neighbors, and the public about the importance of storm water management."

"Retrofitting a corporate landscape to include a rain garden is an effective way to help improve water quality," notes

Craig McGee, project director, Camden County Soil Conservation District. "The rain garden will allow rain water to soak

into the ground instead of runoff to the streams and rivers, and at the same time provide a valuable landscape

enhancement. The best part is Subaru employees and customers will learn how easy it is to install a rain garden at their

home and do their part to help protect our water resources."

"Rain gardens are an effective way to reduce routine maintenance costs while protecting the environment and

improving water quality," adds Jeremiah Bergstrom, Senior Project Manager, Rutgers Cooperative Extension, Rutgers

University. "Working with corporate partners such as Subaru of America is a great way to demonstrate how rain

gardens can be effective for businesses, communities and even homeowners."

About Subaru of America, Inc.

Subaru of America, Inc. is a wholly owned subsidiary of Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd. of Japan. Headquartered in Cherry



Hill, N.J., the company markets and distributes Subaru Symmetrical All-Wheel Drive vehicles, parts and accessories

through a network of more than 600 dealers across the United States. All Subaru products are manufactured in zero-

landfill production plants and Subaru of Indiana Automotive Inc. is the only U.S. automobile production plant to be

designated a backyard wildlife habitat by the National Wildlife Federation. For additional information visit

www.subaru.com.

 


